
I am thrilled and honoured to be taking up the Bishop of Chichester’s invitation to be your Priest-in-
Charge.  I am praying for all of you who call St Mary’s and All Saints home as well as those who will 
come to do so in the future.  I am looking forward to joining you as we ever more deeply know, love 
and follow Jesus and pour his love into our growing parishes, our homes, our schools, our 
workplaces and wherever we find ourselves. 

May each one of you know the joy of Jesus’ resurrection personally and powerfully this Easter.   

I really look forward to meeting you all very soon. 

With love, 

Lisa 

Easter Sunday, 2024 

 

 

 

Photo: Lisa with husband Chris. They will be moving down with their two adult sons Jamie and 
Oliver. 


